
Agenda Item

City Council

Item #: 7.1. 9/14/2021 File #: 21-0472

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Rick Otto, City Manager

1. SUBJECT
Membership of the Planning Commission. (Continued from August 10, 2021)

2. SUMMARY
At the July 13 meeting, the City Council directed staff to agendize for discussion the appropriate
number of members that shall serve on the Planning Commission. At the August 10 meeting, the item
was continued to September 14.

3. RECOMMENDED ACTION
Provide direction related to the number of members that shall serve on the Planning Commission.

4. FISCAL IMPACT
If the size of the Planning Commission increases, there will be a fiscal impact of approximately
$2,880 per year based on the per meeting stipend of $60 per member. There may also be ancillary
costs related to staff support and meeting preparation.

5. STRATEGIC PLAN GOALS
N/A

6. DISCUSSION AND BACKGROUND
At the July 13th meeting, the City Council directed staff to agendize for discussion the appropriate
number of members that shall serve on the Planning Commission. If the Council agrees to expand
the membership of the Planning Commission, then staff will need to return with an update to Title 2 of
the Orange Municipal Code.

7. ATTACHMENTS
· None
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